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F<3shiOns,  f a n c / e S j  A n d  /-r/Z/s-By B e m e a s e  E a t m o n

Durirg the bleak, sunless 
days *f midwinter, every, 
're Ic-ngs t - .'ffset this 
drab seas'̂ n by using 
bright c^l^rs. One way t 
t-'ne up a suit -r dark 
dress is by using multi- 
crlcred scarves l:jpedover 
the shculders, tied ar und 
the neck, draped ar-und 
hips as a tunic,cr tied as 
a Buster Br-wn tie. Santa 
awarded many girls with 
these scarfs. S :me of 
these were received by Pay 
Etta Langston, freshman; 
patsy Lamm, senior; Ruth 
Farmer, junior-; V l s s  Edith 
Farmer, senior h^me-rcom 
teacher; Frs. Laurine 
Lassiter, junior h^mer ■ m 
teacher; Beth Bissette, 
senicr;and Janice Brantley, 
junior.

A bright, perky hat v/ill 
als"" give a lift at this 
season. JTany a hat may be 
picked up m  the January 
sales for a dollar.

This is the season, too, 
f''r wearing bright colored 
prints under a dark coat.

Come In

A n d

Choose

Your Variety

From O ur

Connplete 
Stock,___

Idea: Pure %vhite accompan­
ies this seasovi. Have yju 
thought of making a coat 
cut ?f a ITavy modical
blanket?

In keeping with the-
styles, Octavia Beard, 
Ruth J^armer, Patsy Lamm, 
and Sue Lassiter ;wn black 
taffeta ballerina skirts. 
To give a longer appear­
ance to her outfit. Sue 
wears black satin ballet 
shoes. Sue's skirt is ap­
proximately no and a half 
feet from the flo :rt

ATTENTION
TOBACCO GROWERS

Beverly Jane Tapp, fresh­
man, intr' duces a new style 
ballerina skirt. Her skirt 
is a grey wocl flannel 
with red b'.und scallops.At 
the bottom, and in each 
scallop, a red flower is 
embroidered.

Practically all the stu­
dents are parading the 
halls v/ith many colored 
sweaters.

A zippered-pocket under 
the sleeve is an added 
attraction to sport coats.

D o n ' t  

Sacr i f i c e

QUALITY

For

YIELD.

Plant Your 

19^8  Tobacco 

C r o p  W i th

SEE US FOR YOUR

COKEKS PEDIGREED
T O B A C C O  SEED

COKERS

PEDIGREED 

W.H.FARMERfe BRO. SEED.


